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Dear Graduate 

 

Congratulations!  You have accomplished another milestone in your life by completing your program at Lake Technical 

College.  We would like to recognize your achievement by having you, your family and friends attend Lake Technical 

College’s graduation ceremony on Thursday, June 18, 2015 at 7pm.  The ceremony will be held at the Clermont Arts and 

Recreation Center at 3700 S. Highway 27 in Clermont. 

 

We hope you will attend the ceremony so that you can be publicly recognized. To participate in graduation, it is necessary 

for you to: 

 

PURCHASE YOUR CAP AND GOWN   You will order and pay for your cap and gown in the Business Office on the 

main campus at Lake Tech.  Please visit our Business Office from March 1-April 24 to order your caps and gowns.   The 

cost will be approximately $40.00.  Students in Corrections, Fire Fighter, Law Enforcement, Practical Nursing, Nursing 

Assistant, Auto Collision, Welding and Culinary Arts programs may wear their program professional uniform/special 

uniform in lieu of the traditional cap and gown.  Please consult your instructor on whether you wear cap and gown regalia or 

another special uniform.   

 

If wearing a graduation gown, it is traditional to wear black dress shoes and professional attire under the gown for the 

ceremony. Ladies should take into consideration the steps and the long walk across the stage when choosing heel height. 

 

Graduation regalia may be picked up at Lake Tech beginning the week of June 8-12,  (1pm-4pm).  If they are not picked up, 

they will be brought to the graduation ceremony. 

 

ATTEND GRADUATION You must be at the graduation location at 5:30 pm in order to practice and be ready to line up at 

the designated time. Don’t forget to bring your camera to capture the memories of graduation! 

 

PHOTOGRAPHER: During the graduation ceremony, photographs will be taken by Griffith Photography.  The 

photographer will be available for posed photos before the ceremony and immediately following the ceremony.  Please 

check our website at www.laketech.org, Facebook, or contact Admissions for further information. All ordering and paying 

for photographs will be done through the photographer that night. 

 

SCHOLARSHIPS:  Another good reason to check back with Lake Tech in the Spring is that we may have scholarship 

opportunities for you with applications available in the Financial Aid Office.  These scholarship applications should be in 

Financial Aid in May.   

 

Congratulations, again, on your accomplishment. We hope you’ll join us for graduation! 

 

Sincerely 

 
Diane W. Culpepper, Ph.D. 

Director 
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